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Hello, Everyoneéééand happy Friday! 

 

Roy Warren has agreed to venture out of retirement for a short time in order to assist our maintenance needs 

while we search for a new Maintenance Director.  Thank you, Roy! 

 

The new duplex construction continues to progress on schedule.  In a couple of weeks, we should begin   

seeing the walls taking shape.    

 

There will be a lobster roll lunch special at 12 noon on Friday, June 22nd.  The cost is $10.00 per person and 

there will be a sign-up sheet on the activity bulletin board for those of you who are interested (there will 

not be a soup and salad option on this day).  Count me in. 

 

If you are interested in receiving your monthly rent or service fee invoice via email, please provide Janet 

with your email address and she will forward the information to Dawn.  Disseminating the invoices in 

this manner would be a huge time savings for her.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

A big thank you goes out to Sherriff Favro for his presentation on Thursday.  It appeared to be well attended 

and we received positive feedback, including request for his return at some point in the future. 

 

There is a wine and cheese ómeet and greetô scheduled on Wednesday the 20th at 3:30pm in the activity area.  

This event is to formally welcome new residents while learning a bit about them.  Please join us for good 

conversation and some fun snacks. 

 

Given recent events, I want to extend an assurance that criminal history record checks are performed on each 

employment applicant as part of the employment screening process.  Please also understand that there are 

specific laws protecting against discrimination with assessment responsibilities on behalf of employers.  

These processes are followed very closely.  The corresponding and confidential documentation is      

carefully reviewed, considered, and utilized as a part of the hiring decision making process.   

 

Our complimentary pancake breakfast will occur on Thursday, the 21st at 9:00am.  This will in lieu of     

omelets to order at lunchtime.   

 

I want to extend a Happy Fatherôs Day to all of you Dadôs and all around father figures out there.  Enjoy a 

relaxing and rewarding weekend! 

 

                                                                                                                                                          ~ Kevin 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Monday, June 18 

         11am Exercise 

        12pm Picnic Lunch  

 1pm Pool 

 1pm Pinochle 

          2pm Coloring Therapy with Janet 

          

Tuesday, June 19 

         10am Bocce Ball 

 10am Price Chopper/Dollar Store 

 11:30am Tai Chi 

         2pm Bingo 

          

 Wednesday, June 20 

 11am Exercise 

 12pm Soup & Salad 

 1:00pm Penny Poker  

 3:30pm Wine & Cheese Meet & Greet  

  

 

Thursday, June 21 

         9:00am Pancake Breakfast 

 9:30am Shuffleboard 

      1pm Mah Jongg  

         3:30pm Wii Bowling 

                

Friday, June 22 

 10am Yandoôs 

 11am Exercise 

         11:30am Ladies lunch at Amazing Grace 

         12:00pm Lobster roll lunch ($10 per person) 

 1pm Bridge for 8  

 2pm Trivia (Library)  

 

Saturday, June 23 

         No movie night this week  

  

Sunday, June 24  

         12:30pm Brunch 

 1:30pm Birthday Celebration with Gary Sargeant 

performing  

  

  

  

  

  

Activities: Week of June 18 - June 24, 2018  
 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

  

June Birthdays  

10- Sally Sears -Mack  

16- Emily S.  

There is still one book that needs 

to be returned to our rotating 

books collection. We are missing 

Word Gets Around. Please return 

to the book case in the exercise 

room ASAP if you have it. Thank 

you!  

Please let the office know if you do 

not want your birthday shared in 

the newsletter. Also if you need 

changes on any of your  records, 

please go see Janet to make any 

updates. Thank you! 

Happy Fatherôs Day ! I hope 

all of you have a wonderful  

Sunday!      ~ Vicki  



 

 

Our Lake Forest Residentsõ News, Comments, Etc... 

The past few weeks we have had memories of mine. I am so pleased to have memories of someone else. 

Thanks  to Judy G for these memories of her father. Quite timely as Fatherôs Day is this Sunday. I thank Judy 

for her memories. You all have memories and I would like to have them. So please write them up and give 

them to me. - Mary Lue 

 

My dad was a wonderful person who was loved by everyone: a bibliophile who treasured his huge library; his 

Alma Mater, Hamilton College: his French heritage and learning new languages. To my motherôs dismay, he 

also loved limburger cheese. He studied Greek with his dentist friend, Dr. Lewin and only missed Hamilton 

Reunions during the last years of his long life, when he was just shy of 96. He taught high school English, 

Turkish students at Lafayette College; then English at S.U.N.Y Cortland. Because money prevented him from 

completing requirements for a PhD. he ended up working at a bank.  

 

He was in many ways the absent-minded professor whose head was so full of ideas that he didnôt pay attention 

to what he was doing. So when I think of him it always makes me laugh with pleasure because his   adventures 

were so hilarious. 

 

I graduated from Cornell in 1956 and as my brother, Jeff, had a new BB gun, the two of them drove to Ithaca 

separately so my brother could do some woodchuck hunting. Along the way they found an ideal spot  and took 

a shot. They then went and peered into a burrow. Now my father had recently acquired new false teeth, which 

he hated to wear, and had them put them in his jacket pocket. When they rejoined the family in Ithaca, my 

mother reminded him to put in his teeth but they were not in his pocket. This distressed my mother greatly for 

the whole afternoon. The happy ending was that he stopped on the way home to reinspect the woodchuck hole, 

and voila! There were his teeth which had fallen where he bent over! 

 

Another amusing incident involved his bathing suit. My fatherôs cousin Helen and her husband Oscar       

Montanna spent summers at Tibetteôs Point in Cape Vincent. It was a beautiful spot and they loved going 

there. One summer afternoon dad decided to go for a swim in the St. Lawrence , below their cottage. God only 

knows what possessed him, but he decided to skinny dip, securing his suit under a rock. The beach was       

deserted and he enjoyed the swim. The water was refreshingly cool but just when he felt chilled and decided to 

get out, a family arrived with two children who began building sand castles. To remain decent that required 

him to tread water where it was deeper and he soon was seriously freezing. With good fortune, the family left 

after about a half hour and he was able to retrieve his suit and get warmed up.  

 

Another misadventure had elements of a comedy show. My dad loved to grocery shop, buying large quantities 

of items on sale. One day my mother was annoyed to find more items than she had on her list, but the clincher 

was some limburger cheese. She promptly went out on the back porch and heaved the cheese toward their 

neighborôs field. Later that day the neighbor came to the door and said, ñPaul! Guess what? I just  found some 

limburger cheese in my yard and it hasnôt been opened!ò They were delighted and went to his house to enjoy it 

with a cold beer.  

Life had many adventures for my dad and the memories always make us laugh. What a wonderful legacy!  

                                                             ~ Judy Gallinger 

 



 

 

 

Just a reminder of Johnôs times that he will be visiting Lake Forest to help out with tech issues.  

 

Monday ï 12:00pm ï 3:00pm 

Tuesday ï 12:00pmï 3:00pm 

Thursday ï 12:00 pm ï 3:00pm 

 

Thank you.     -  John 

Charlie Stone & Split Rock were here 

on Wednesday to perform! They were 

wonderful and have already scheduled 

a new date to come back in the Fall.  

This monthôs guy's lunch was at Mickeys! 

Thank you to Vladimir, Bob G., Jack, Dave 

& Jim M. for attending. Our guyôs lunch in 

July will be at Arnies and sign up will be 

available at the beginning of July on the    

activity board.  



 

 

Menu Details  

New Menu Items 

Sausage Rigatoni ï Sweet Italian sausage, rigatoni pasta laid out like lasagna. 

Chicken w/Bacon Mustard Sauce ï Chicken breast rubbed with Dijon mustard, paprika, 

salt, pepper, topped with bacon, sautéed onions and baked.  Very flavorful, tender and 

juicy. 

Watergate Salad ï Pistachio pudding, crushed pineapple, miniature marshmallows, 

chopped nuts and whipped topping. 

Cheesy Shells ï Shell-shaped pasta cooked in white cheese sauce. 

Beef Rouladen ï German beef roll seasoned with mustard, rolled with bacon & pickle in-

side. 

Philly Cheese Steak Sandwich ï Thinly sliced beef, peppers, onions in a hoagie roll 

topped with cheese. 

Sheriff Favro gave a very informative, interesting,    pres-

entation about a new program they are initiating at the 

county jail to fight the opiate crisis on  Thursday.  We had 

28 residents in attendance.  Everyone asked many great 

questions and learned about programs being utilized to 

make our schools safer.  The residents asked that he come 

back to do more presentations. 

- Janet 

Next week on June 20th 

at 3:30pm, the Wine & 

Cheese  Social will also 

be a Meet & Greet for 

the new/newer people 

who have come to Lake   

Forest! See you there! 

Thank you Natasha 

and to those who         

came to the Tea Social 

on Tuesday!  Natasha 

served 2  different teas 

& made 3 different  

delicious types of 

cookies for everyone 

to enjoy.  


